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REPORT TO PICKMERE PARISH COUNCIL 

 

4th December 2018      

 

AGENDA ITEM 9.3 To consider a proposal to investigate the possibility of a residents’ parking permit - 

Mere Lane/The Orchards  

  

1. Background 

1.1 At your last meeting this topic was discussed; Cllr Read has asked that, in the light of the re-
establishment of the yellow lines in and around these roads, members now consider the proposition 
that the PC should investigate the possibility of a residents’ parking permit for properties on Mere 
Lane and The Orchards. 

1.2 For information, the parking restrictions where the yellow line has been repainted apply: 

 At any time on Saturday, Sunday and Public Holidays between 1st May and 30th 
September 

1.3 Copies of CEC’s residents’ parking policy and guidance documents are attached for context. 

2 Recommendation 

2.1 That the Council consider appropriate action. 

 
 


